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FeelTheImpact.com Goes Live 
The Port Authority-led $2.9 million roadway and bridge project is 
now well underway with initial site preparations becoming visible 
in the last two weeks.  The downturn in the economy gives a 
reason for the local economic impact of this bridge project to be 
tracked more than normal.  A special website tracking the project, 
its elements, and the local “Made by Licking County” aspect of the 
project are online at FeelTheImpact.com.   

GO TO:   http://feeltheimpact.com  

D.C. Fly-in Wrap Up 
The 10-person delegation that represented The Base in 
Washington is back after a day in D.C.  Photos and a summary of 
the day serve as a wrap-up to a productive day with two members 
of Congress and staffs of those and five others. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/news/dcflyin2009.htm  

Get LinkedIn to Community Capitalism 
The Port Authority continues to work with the Licking County 
Chamber and Licking County Planning in encouraging a grassroots 
approach to improving our community for the better of our local 
economy.  The next phase of the grassroots movement is 
underway with a series of project-specific meetings organizing 
behind the key issues identified.  A LinkedIn networking page has 
been set up to continue the discussion online and keep on top of 
opportunities for involvement. 

GO TO:   http://lc3network.com  

 


